
In Tribute
presented by

Councilor Erin J. Murphy
Council President Ed Flynn

The Boston City Council extends its deepest sympathy
to you and your family in the passing of your loved one:

Richard Cook
In whose memory all members stood in tribute and
reverence as the Council adjourned its meeting on

``

Wednesday, March 29, 2023
Sincerely,

By: ___________________________
President of the City Council

Attest: ___________________________
Clerk of the City Council

Offered by: _________________________


